
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
January 29, 2018 
 
Ontario Energy Board P.O.  
Box 2319 27th Floor  
2300 Yonge Street Toronto,  
Ontario M4P 1E4  
 
 
Attention: Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary   
Regarding:  2018 Cost of Service Application (EB-2017-0035) 
 
Dear Ms. Walli, 

 

Cooperative Hydro Embrun Inc. (CHEI) is in receipt of the Decision and Order issued on 

January 25, 2018. In reviewing the tariff sheet, CHEI noticed an error in the Low Voltage rate for 

the General Service 50> 4999 kW class. In calculating the rate, Cooperative Hydro Embrun Inc. 

inadvertently calculated the rate on a kWh basis as opposed to a kW basis. CHEI notes that 

there is no monetary impact of recalculating the rate rider on the Cost of Power calculations nor 

the Revenue Requirement. The revision is for presentation and consistency purposes only.   

 

Accompanying this letter is a revised Settlement Agreement, Tariff Sheet, Cost of Power 

calculation and Bill Impact model.  

 

We would be pleased to provide any further information or details that you may require relative 

to this application.   

Yours truly,      

 

 
 
 
 
 

Benoit Lamarche, General Manager 
Coopérative Hydro Embrun 
703 Notre Dame Rue  Russell, ON 
(613) 443-5110 


